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17.2.23 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Half Term Update 

 

It has been quite a hectic half term in school and I know all staff are looking forward to the half 

term holidays. I hope every family will be well and able to enjoy the week together. 

Presently Cheswardine remains unaffected by teachers’ strike action so school will be open as normal 

on those days. 

Next half term has quite a lot going on and I just thought I would put together a list of all the 

events we have so far: 

 

27.2.23 Back to School 

1.3.23 and 2.3.23:  Parents Evening Appointments  

1.3.23  Guitar lessons start again – lesson owed from last half term for the first week. 

2.3.23 World Book Day- children and staff are invited into school as a favourite book 

character. 

8.3.23 Class 3 trip to Blist’s Hill. 

9.3.23 Safer Schools Meeting in Cheswardine 1pm (more details to follow) 

9.3.23 Class 1 Visit to Hoo Farm 

17.3.23 DRESS UP FOR JOY 

Pick a theme, don the best home-made costume ever, go red from head to toe or simply 

dig out your brightest socks. Wear something that makes you and your school smile, in 

return for a donation. 

22.3.23-24.3.23 Robinwood Residential for Class 3. 

27.3.23 PTFA Cheswardine’s Bags2School. 

31.3.23 Last day of the Easter Term. 

 

There will be a Class 1 trip to the Church for ‘Experience Church’ towards the end of term. We will 

also have other Easter activities confirmed as soon as we can. 

 
Yours sincerely 

REWilliams 
Rachael Williams (Executive Headteacher) 
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